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 Wednesday 13th September









Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

We are writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity for your child to take part in. 
Year 6 children from Newport Junior School will be visited by ‘Explorer Dome’ for the morning of Tuesday 24th October. Explorer Dome is an internationally known, vibrant and popular science outreach organisation, who will put on a fun, interactive light show. As the year 6 children study ‘light’ in their science lessons this half term, it will be a great way to enrich their understanding of the topic.
Children will arrive at school and leave at normal, allocated times.  Please ensure children are in school promptly at 8:45am, as the first show will begin at 9am.
All children will need to wear normal school uniform and lunch arrangements will be the same as usual.  

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £7 per child, to cover the cost of the ‘Explorer Dome’ visiting us, and putting on an interactive lesson inside the dome.
Please go onto Parent Pay to pay and give permission by Friday 13th October.  If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask a member of the Year 6 team.  Thank you for your support.

Best wishes
Laurie Bold, Max Jones and Jane Kerr
Year 6 team

